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Timber RidgeProperty Owners Association, Inc. 

  

 
 
 
Hello Members, 
 
Your board has changed the date of the annual meeting from the 
4th Saturday in June, last year it was June 22nd, to the second 
Saturday in August. This year, the meeting will occur on Saturday, 
August 9th. Annual meeting in August will replace the June 
meeting going forward. 
 
The August meeting date allows financials from the previous fiscal 
year, June 1 through May 31, to be complete and accurate when 
reported to the membership at the annual meeting. In the past, 
financial figures could not be completed in time for a June 
meeting. The final figures were estimated as meeting packets are 
prepared weeks in advance of the meeting. 
 
The location and time to be determined. 
 
Cordially, 
Mark Kujawa 
Board President 
TRPOA, Inc. 
 

March 4, 2025 


